Distributed at Planning Commission: January 26, 2017
Agenda ltem: 2

From: watkinshill@juno.com [mailto:watkinshill@juno.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 11:02 PM

To: Adame, Gayat <GAdame@riversideca.gov>

Cc: watkinshill@juno.com

Subject: [External] P16-0314

Dear Gaby:

Just a brief note to say that Friends of Riverside's Hills very much appreciate seeing an RC-zone project
that is free of variances and exceptions, and that effectively conserves a significant area of natural open
space. We hope that the homes that will be built will also conform to the important constraints that this
zoning requires.

Regards,

Len Nunney
Secretary,

Friends of Riverside's Hills.



